
 

 

On Thursday 04 November, there will be a change to the original menu advertised.  

We will now have an Italian themed menu for lunch on this day.  Please note, Jacket 

potatoes, Sandwiches and  

Baguettes and salad bar still available. 

 

Please remember that if you child is absent from school, it is the parental                 
responsibility to cancel school dinners before 9.00am.  We do not cancel dinners 

from either school.  Un-cancelled dinners (BJS), will be charged for.   

Many thanks 

 

 


